Telephone (0191) 456 0102

Claypath Lane

South Shields

Tyne & Wear
NE33 4PG

Website: www.sthedessouthshields.co.uk
Email: info@st-bedes.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Head Teacher -~ Mrs C Devine

Dear Parents/Carers,

Anti-Bullying Week 14 -18™ November 2022

Odd Socks Day will take place during Anti Bullying Week on Monday 14th November 2022. We
ask that the children come to school wearing a pair of odd socks to help raise awareness for Anti-
Bullying Week and to celebrate what makes us all unique.

Thank you for your support,

Miss Dixon
School Council

Children in Need Appeal: Friday 18™" November 2022

This year the BBC’s Children in Need Appeal will take place on Friday the 18" November
2022. To mark this event the children will be able to;

e Wear spots and/or Pudsey ears to school
e Buy a cake for a donation of 50p

We are aiming to raise as much money as possible to support disadvantaged young children
all across the UK. Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Dixon
(PSHE Coordinator)
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Living the Olympic
and Paralympic Values




